
April 29, 2022 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Riley Street Safety Improvements project in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Folsom and the project is located at 
Riley St, Folsom, CA 95630. 
 
The funding would be used to fund the construction of upgraded sidewalks and installation of 
class 2 bike lanes on both sides of Riley Street from Sutter Street to East Bidwell Street. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Ami Bera, M.D. 

Member of Congress  

 


